

## KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888

Soldotna, Alaska Fax (907) 262-9645

June 1, 2009

TO:

**Board of Education** 

FROM:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Request for Leave of Absence-Certified Item 10 a (12)

It is recommended the following request for unpaid leave of absence be approved:

Tari J. Hoeft

Physical

Paul Banks Elementary,

Education

effective the 2009-10 school year

Tari J. Hoeft

May 20, 2009

Tim Peterson
Human Resources Director
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District
N. Binkley St.
Soldoma, AK

Dear Mr. Peterson,

The purpose of this letter is to request a year's unpaid leave of absence from my position as K-6 physical education teacher for Paul Banks Elementary and West Homer Elementary Schools for the 2009-2010 school year.

This was a difficult decision to make and that is why it is being asked so late in the school year. I need to go back home to Wisconsin to help my elderly grandparents. Thank you.

Sincerely

Tari J. Hoeft

K-6 physical education teacher

Faul Banks/West Homer Elementary Schools

DONANOS 20 MAYOS